

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Friday, 27 May 2022

Dear parents/carers,



Congratulations to Orange Class for a weekly attendance of 97.78%

Half Termly Class Achievers

On Monday 6th June, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the class half term achiever.

Nursey & Reception		Years 1 & 2		Years 3 & 4		Years 5 & 6	
<u>Rainbow</u>	Kason	<u>Yellow</u>	Elijah	<u>Verde</u>	Freya	<u>Azul</u>	Lennon
<u>Red</u>	Charlotte	<u>Blue</u>	Skyla	<u>Amarillo</u>	Cameron	<u>Morado</u>	Brooke
<u>Green</u>	Matthew	<u>Orange</u>	Harrison	<u>Rosa</u>	Molly	<u>Rojo</u>	Edith

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success this half term.

Staff News



When we return after the half term holiday, on the 6th June 2022, there will be a new face on our reception desk. We are delighted to announce that Miss Hill, will be joining our admin team 2 days a week (Monday & Fridays). Miss Lineker will continue to be on reception 3 days (Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday), with Mrs Campsall moving to the back office area. I am sure you will join us in giving Miss Hill, a very warm welcome to Edgewood.

Jubilee Day Celebrations

On Friday10th June 2022 (first Friday after half term), we will be having our Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations. Children will be able to come to school dressed in red, white and blue. Details of the activities for the day will follow in due course.



Jubilee Memorabilia



Today all children will be coming home with a book to mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. It is a lovely keepsake to mark this momentous occasion. Please enjoy reading the book

In addition to the book, if you ordered your child art work printed on a mug or a tea towel, these will be coming home today too. As you can see, Mrs Bradley was very excited when opening the box.









Childrens University



Please see the end of the newsletter for ideas and activities. Record activities on Seesaw and we will award stamps after the holiday.

Free Children's Centre Activities

Your local Children's Centre is a wonderful place to visit for a whole host of activities and resources. Below is a link to their site to find out exactly what they offer, and how they may be of help to you if required.

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/childrenscentreservice

Mr Seeley Head Teacher

